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Dimensions 

Design & Access Statement  

Site Address: 97 Fordwych Road, London, NW2 3TL 

Introduction:  The Design and Access Statement has been prepared in support of a planning 

application for first floor rear extension with minor internal alterations. 

 Dimesons is the acting agent on behalf of the owner of the site. 

 

Relevant Planning History: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Site and Surroundings 

The application site is located on the east side of Fordwych Road. It is a three-storey plus attic 

semi-detached property.  

 

The building is not listed and is not located within any Conservation Area. 

 

There are no Tree Preservation Orders on or near the site.  
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Dimensions 

Reason for application 

The current flat located at the first floor rear is a smaller size and the proposed extension would 

allow for a significant increase in size and quality for the flat. 

 

Design 

We have reviewed the councils ‘SPD HOME IMPROVEMENTS, Camden Planning Guidance January 

2021’ section on rear extensions and followed the following advice when designing the proposal: 

• Be subordinate to the building being extended, in relation to its location, form, footprint, scale, 

proportions, dimensions and detailing;  

• Be built from materials that are sympathetic to the existing building wherever possible;  

• Respect and preserve the original design and proportions of the building, including its architectural 

period and style;  

• Respect and preserve existing architectural features, such as projecting bays, decorative balconies, 

cornices and chimney stacks;  

• Be carefully scaled in terms of its height, width and depth; 

 

We have also taken into the 45-degree rule so as not to block light or outlook from the neighbouring 

flats. 

 

Conclusion: 

The proposal overall is considered to be acceptable and there would be no unacceptable impacts to 

adjacent properties or to the character of the area/appearance of the existing building. It is 

therefore our understanding that planning permission should be granted.  


